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STUDENTS MARCH 19, 2018 
DRIVING AND PARKING 
 
 
 
Student driving and parking at any school parking lot is a privilege and responsibility.  Vehicles 
must be properly registered and insured with the State and drivers must possess a State of 
Michigan license.  While prudent efforts will be made to maximize student parking on campus, 
not every student driver is entitled to park their vehicle in a school lot. 
  
The school administration shall develop rules and regulations promoting safe driving and 
building-level registration for parking privileges.  Student vehicles are subject to search by 
school or law enforcement officials and students in violation of school rules may have their 
parking privileges permanently revoked. Parking fees may be assessed by the school 
administration. 
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